
Weingut Müller-Catoir
Mandelring 25 | Haardt
67433 Neustadt an der Weinstraße
Deutschland

PHONE +49 (0)63 21 – 28 15
FAX +49 (0)63 21 – 48 00 14
E-MAIL weingut@mueller-catoir.de
WEB www.mueller-catoir.de

https://www.mueller-catoir.de/en/news/poland-revisited n552     14.05.2019     1/1

POLAND  REVISITED
New distribution  partners  in  the  Polish  market

After  a  few years  break,  Müller-Catoir  is  finally  back in  Poland.

With  Farina  in  Krakow  and  Merlot  Leszek  Kempinski  in

Puszczykowo,  we  have  now  found  at  about  the  same  time  two

new  distribution  partners,  who  will  represent  us  both  with  an

extensive  selection  of  our  wines  in  the  local  market.  We  are

looking forward to a good cooperation.


